

### Friday 24th June 2016

#### **Newsletter**

#### **Dear Parents/Carers**

Didn't the children look amazing with their new hair styles today? I think some children have a fantastic career ahead of them in hair design! Thank you all so much for your generous contributions to the school fair. Let's hope the weather holds so we can look forward to a fun packed afternoon on the school field!

Katie Fudge returned this week to receive our donation for the NSPCC 'Stay Safe Speak Out' campaign and I am delighted to be able to tell you that we raised the magnificent sum of £660.88. We look forward to welcoming Katie back to school so she can tell us about how our money will be used.

On Monday a number of parents joined me at the E-safety evening with Ashley from ECP. The parents who attended commented on how valuable the session was. It is very tempting



in this day and age to want to take all gadgets away from our children in a bid to keep them safe, but Ashley was able to provide a wealth of top tips to help us teach our children to use the technology they have at their disposal safely and responsibly.

Every class received their own age appropriate training session and the team from ECP commented on how sensible and responsive our pupils were to the advice given. We will be welcoming them back to school next term.

As always at Worsley Bridge our Friday was full of celebrations! This morning the following children in KS2 received certificates from their teachers: 3W-Emily and Alisha, 4B Dylan and Roxanna, 4W-Phoebe and Aleisha R, 5B-Alysa and Carsten, 5W-Kyle and Momodou, 6B-Bailey and Josh F and 6W-Mickey and Kamaria

I look forward to seeing you all at the fair tomorrow!

#### Mrs Williams

mo rimano				
DATES FOR THE DIARY				
25-06-16	PTFA Summer Festival	07-07-16	Year 5 parents to return secondary transfer identification to the school office	
28-06-16	Y5 Girls 'Harris Bromley taster day'	08-07-16	Worsley Bridge Olympics	
29-06-16	<b>DATE CHANGE</b> 6.30pm 'Life Without Levels' parent information evening	12-07-16	Year 6 Performance	
30-06-16	Year 6 Bikeability	13-07-16	Leaver's Service at the St Pauls	
30-06-16	Athletic Competition at Norman Park- selected children only	13-07-16	Year 6 BBQ	
05-07-16	Year 6 Secondary Induction Day Open Evening from 3.30pm	15-07-16	Last day of the Summer Term	
06-07-16	Year 5 Wide Horizons Challenge Year 6 activity day at the Spa	05-09-16	Autumn Term 2016 begins	



Friday 24th June 2016

#### **Newsletter**

### **FUTURE EVENTS AT WORSLEY BRIDGE**

### **Life Without Levels**

On Monday 5<sup>th</sup> July you will receive your child's end of year report. This year will see a change to how we report progress and attainment. To help you understand why we no longer report curriculum levels we will be hosting a 'Life without Levels' workshop on **Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> June at 6.30pm** that will explain why the changes were made and provide advice on how to understand your child's report. We hope that you will join us in the main hall!



## **Worsley Bridge Olympics**



As 2016 is an Olympic Year we thought we would host our own Olympics on **Friday 8**<sup>th</sup> **July**. Please keep the morning free so you can come along and cheer on your son or daughter as they compete in a whole host of Olympic themed activities!

# **Taster Days**

Year Six will soon be coming to end of their career at Worsley Bridge and are busy rehearsing for their farewell performance. On the **5**<sup>th</sup> **July** they will be taking a break from their busy rehearsal schedule to visit their new secondary schools. We hope that they have a fantastic day and we look forward to hearing all about it on the 6<sup>th</sup> (children are not expected to return to school on the 5<sup>th</sup>).



Many Year 5 parents are busy thinking about their secondary school choices. Year 5 girls are looking forward to their day at Harris Bromley on the 28<sup>th</sup> June where they will experience a taste of life in Year 7. We wish them a great day.

Year 5 parents please be reminded that your eligibility forms for secondary school applications must be returned to school by the **7**<sup>th</sup> **July**.